
2 day  Orientation Session for newly hired faculty 

 

The Directorate of Quality Enhancement (DQE) has organized a special event to warmly welcome 

the newly appointed faculty members of the Virtual University of Pakistan. Dr. Naveed A Malik, the 

esteemed founding Rector of the Virtual University of Pakistan, graced the occasion as the chief 

guest. Prof. Dr. Arshad Saleem Bhatti, Rector Virtual University of Pakistan, extended a warm 

welcome to the new Faculty members. 

 

The Faculty members were kindly invited to participate in the training and orientation sessions, 

which are scheduled to be held on May 18-19, 2023, at the Main Auditorium, M.A. Jinnah Campus 

Lahore. The main objective of these sessions was to acquaint the faculty members with the essential 

functioning of the University. 

 

Attending these sessions not only provided an opportunity to faculty members to interact with 

other members of the University community but also helped them understand the various 

departments and services available. By participating in these sessions, faculty members provided 

an opportunity to develop a comprehensive understanding of the University's culture and values, as 

well as gain insights into the expectations associated with their respective roles. 

 

 


